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June 21, 2021

SUBJECT: UPPER RANCHO CANADA SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT
PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING 6/30/2021 AT 6:00 PM

Dear Property Owner:

Carmel Area Wastewater District (CAWD) has awarded the contract to replace the sanitary sewer main
near your property to Graniterock. You are receiving this notice because the sanitary sewer main running
through your property will be replaced by a trenchless method called pipe bursting or you are located on
a street that will be impacted by the construction. Pipe bursting is faster and requires less excavation
work to replace a pipe than open cut methods. Construction will last a few days at each location and will
require equipment access within our easement and excavation of a pit at the manholes at each end of the
pipeline being replaced. If you have a lateral connected to the sewer, additional excavation will be needed
to re-connect your lateral.

The work for this portion of the project is anticipated to occur from mid-July (July 12, 2021) to early
August 2021 (August 13, 2021). You will receive a notice 24 hours prior to disconnecting your lateral
and completing the work. On those dates, if possible, please try to minimize your use of household water
(kitchen, bath, laundry, etc.) during working hours. Working hours will be between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.
Monday through Friday.

During the pipe bursting process you may notice the sound of the hammer that bursts the pipe located 6
to 8 feet below ground and the equipment that is keeping upstream sewage out of the pipeline. Although
some inconvenience may be unavoidable, we intend to do what we can to minimize the impact of our
construction activities. We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience.

We are hosting a public outreach meeting on June 30, 2021 at 6 p.m. in order to provide information to
the community and answer questions. It will be a ZOOM meeting and the link to the meeting is located
on the CAWD website. If you have any questions please contact CAWD’s Principal Engineer, Rachél
Lather at (831)624-1248 or lather(@ cawd.org.

Sincerely,

TR Pasdinahi
Rachél Lather, MS, PE

Principal Engineer



